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I-35 at Seward Rd. public meeting to be held September 30 in 
Guthrie 
 
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation will hold a public 
meeting regarding proposed improvements to the Seward Rd. 
bridge and ramps at I-35 in Guthrie. The meeting will be: 
 

Tuesday, September 30 
6 p.m. 
Community Church 
512 E. Seward Rd. 
 

The purpose of the meeting is to present initial project 
information and receive public input on the proposed 
replacement of the Seward Rd. bridge over I-35 and the I-35 
ramps to and from Seward Rd. in Guthrie.    
 
The meeting will include a presentation about the proposed 
improvements, including why the improvements are needed, the 
type of improvements proposed, and the expected impacts to 
motorists and the surrounding community.  The purpose of the 
meeting is to obtain information from the public to further 
assist in identification of critical social, economic and 
environmental effects that may result from the project.   
  
ODOT strives to accommodate the needs of all citizens, 
including those who may be disabled. Persons who would like 
to attend this meeting, but find it difficult due to 
disability, architectural barrier, or other special needs, 
or if you require a sign-language interpreter, contact Craig 
Moody at (405) 522-1465. 
 

---www.okladot.state.ok.us-- 
 

(Editors and News Directors:  For media inquiries about this 
meeting call the ODOT Media and Public Relations Division at 
405-521-6000.) 
 


